
Nirmala Memorial Foundation College of Commerce and Science 

NMFC/COM-139/SEP2024 03rd September, 2024 

NOTiCE 

The NSS Unit and Women Development Cell in collaboration with Tata 

Child Help Foundation organizes a session titled "Break the Stereotype: 

Spreading Gender Sensitization" on Thursday, 5th September, 2024 at 

08.00 am in the respective classrooms. 

The aim of the session is to raise awareness regarding gender equality and 

help break the stereotype and eliminate gender discrimination. 

Participants will be given E- Certificates. 

(Vice-Principal) (I/C Principal) 
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